Mosquito Volunteer Fire Association
9009 Orval Beckett Court
Placerville, CA 95667
530-622-6832

May 14, 2010

Clerk of the Board

In Care of Supervisor Ron Briggs, District IV
El Dorado County Government Center

330 Fair Lane

Placerville, CA 95667

RE: Request for Approval of Fireworks on Finnon Lake, July 4™ 2010
Dear Clerk of the Board:

We went to the County Planning Department to request a Temporary Use Permit for a
Fireworks Display on Finnon Lake on July 4™ 2010. We met with Jason Hade, Senior Planner for
the County, and he indicated that rules had changed and that we needed to send a letter to the
Clerk of the Board to make a request for this event, and that the Temporary Use Permit was no
longer required.

We are requesting approval to hold a Fireworks Display from a floating dock in the middle of
Finnon Lake, located on Rock Creek Road in the Mosquito/Swansboro area of Placerville, from
the hours of 9:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. on Sunday, July 4™ 2010. The fireworks are non-aerial, and
have a maximum height of 6 feet. The Fireworks Display will be headed by Chief Bob Davis, of
the Mosquito Fire Protection District, Station 75. Restroom facilities are located on the site.
We will not have any food vendors at the event. We expect to have approximately 50 people in
attendance.

We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration. If you need further information,
please feel free to contact me at work at 530-621-0175 or at home at 530-626-5177. Thank you
for your time!

My best regards,

Barbara W. Beacham
Director, Mosquito Volunteer Fire Association
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